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Messrs. Campbell and Stickler,

Your January 2011 semi-annual pretreatment report was received on 1/26/11, reviewed, deemed complete and
compliant with the National Pretreatment Regulations in 40 CFR 403 and the Metal Finish Standards in 40 CFR 433.
There are no further actions deemed necessary at this time.

As another reminder, these reports can be electronically submitted as a PDF attachment as long as the pertinent
signatory printed/signed name and date are legible.

Thank you for your continued cooperation in remaining compliant with the National Pretreatment Program.

Sincerely,

Allen Gilliam

ADEQ State Pretreatment Coordinator

501.682.0625



